September 2019 September Newsletter Dear Parents, Welcome Back! We are off and running, your children are settling in well and making lots of new friends. We have been talking about classroom rules and school safety procedures. The children have been busy exploring their new classroom. We have had visits from our puppet friends "Cool Jack", and "Fireman Felix", ask your children all about it, they love when they visit. We are having so much fun getting to know one another. Some important housekeeping information: Please make sure the children are bringing in a healthy snack in a separate labeled snack bag. • Make sure you have signed your resting sheet sent home on the first day of school. According to our state regulations each student is require to have a crib sheet for their rest mat, if you haven't done so please bring that in my Monday September 16th • We will be sending home the crib sheet every Friday to be washed and returned by Monday. • Please be sure to send in your Clifford money, as well as any photos we might be missing. • Make sure to check out the bulletin board outside the classroom for all up to date information. Thank you in advance for all your support and cooperation. If you have any questions please feel free to call me at school, or email me at rpecchia916@gmail.com

~ Mrs. Hughes, Ms. Morgan, & Mrs. McMichael